
Thanks from Iris to everyone who donated towards her trip on the 

TranzAlpine train!  She finally made it there last month, and even better, was 

able to do the trip with her friend Anne who was the only other woman to 

graduate from vet school the same year… 1969 that is. 

   

 

The ladies travelled from Christchurch to Greymouth, had lunch at the 

Monteith’s pub▲, 

and came back 

again!  Even better, 

this trip followed a full 

◄class reunion of all 

the vets (well, most of 

them) who 

graduated that year.  

Thanks so much to 

everyone who 

contributed. 


